

Carleton 25th REUNION

Dear Class of '93,

There are only two months left until our 25th Reunion in Northfield. As of today 149 of us have already registered, and we want to see you there as well. You're entitled to a break: four days in late spring on a beautiful college campus and arboretum without a single final exam to take.

While you're registering for Reunion please take the time to make a donation to the Alumni Annual Fund for our class gift. The class gift is critical in helping Carleton maintain a robust financial aid program. It allows for a student body with a wide range of life experiences, and helps to ensure that today's generation has a chance to receive the same opportunities that we did a quarter century ago.

We've raised \$361,470 so far from 154 classmates, making steady progress toward our goal of \$500,000. We know that not everyone can make a large gift, but please consider giving something. This is intended to be a gift from the entire class, and we want everyone to participate. A donation of \$10, \$100, \$1,000 or whatever amount is meaningful and affordable to you will help.

But it's even more important that you come back to Carleton. If you haven't attended Reunion before this is the year to finally make the trip.

Some of the weekend's events will include the Carleton Open Golf Tournament, insider information on admissions for those of you trying to send your own kids to college, and a Friday night music social featuring The R-Factor with a Prince tribute (obligatory for all musicians performing within the state of Minnesota). Saturday will feature a discussion with members of our class whose careers took significant detours since leaving Carleton, a gallery showcasing class of '93 artists, and a concert in Sayles with a campus favorite--The Gear Daddies.

It's also a great time to just hang out on Burton Patio, gather at the Hill of Three Oaks, or walk the trails of the Arb. Check out what's changed on campus and in Northfield, and see how much remains almost exactly as it was in 1993. You'll have plenty of time to catch up on what your old friends have been up to for 25 years (you can talk all you want without handing a single marketable data point over to Facebook). We can't wait to see you June 14-17. Let's hang out: There's no app for this!

25th Reunion Planning Committee

Kenneth Allendoerfer, Leah Bassoff, Gregory Boyle, Neil Chaffee, Carleton Crawford, Betsy Currie, Rebecca Ditsch, Truscee Dorham, Julie Englander, Laurie Felland, Matt Forster, Sarah (Blaisdell) Forster, Derek Fried, Marcus Gale, Sander Glick, Andrew Golla, Jessica Griffith, Peter Gwinn, Christopher Hagerman, Ruth (Day) Helgerud, Nils Johnson, Sara (Ashley) Johnson, Barron Koralesky, Luke (Koenigs) Lightning, Katherine Muhl Allendoerfer, Emily O'Neill, Dai Owen, Michael Pfreim, Therese Picard, Abe Rabinowitz, Isaac Rischall, Cecilia Rutherford, Sachin Shah, Katherine (Baker) Shatrau, Daniel TerLouw, John Thurston, Watie White, Beth Wright